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April 29, 2021 
 
Dear Ms. Kirkpatrick, Long Range Project Manager 
 
It is my understanding that you are currently drafting an ordinance that could potentially add a 
new, non-voting liaison to the Historic Preservation Board from the Castle Rock Historical Society 
and Museum Board (CRHSM) for Council to consider.   
 
This is wonderful news and we so appreciate this partnership and support.  A line item on our 
March, 2021 CRHSM Board meeting was this topic of potentially having one of our members act 
a non-voting liaison.  We have a current Board member who is eager to engage in this work as a 
non-voting liaison.  During our March Board meeting and prior to that the March meeting, our 
entire member group demonstrates great enthusiasm around this potential position.  We believe 
having a liaison only enhances the mission and vision of the Historical Preservation Board and 
solidifies our partnership.  With a liaison from the CRHSM, we can better support the efforts of 
the Preservation Board and align our efforts. 
 
We look forward to following the evolution of this idea and we are so grateful for the support 
and partnership with the Historical Preservation Board today and in the years’ past.   
 
  
Thank you, 
 
Staci McCormack, CRHSM President 
 
 

 


